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Views	invited	on	Order	of	Yukon

WHITEHORSE—The	Government	of	Yukon	is	inviting	comments	on	the	criteria	for	the	Order	of	Yukon,	a	new	annual	award
that	will	recognize	Yukoners’	achievements.

“Yukoners	who	have	made	an	outstanding	contribution	to	society	deserve	to	be	publicly	recognised	through	this	new
award,”	Premier	Darrell	Pasloski	said.	“Public	input	on	the	criteria	is	an	important	part	of	establishing	the	Order	of	Yukon.”

The	award	will	honour	Yukon	residents’	significant	accomplishments,	dedication	to	the	community	and	remarkable	service.

The	first	Order	of	Yukon	will	be	presented	on	Yukon’s	birthday,	June	13,	2017,	to	help	mark	Canada’s	150th	anniversary
celebrations.	Up	to	three	awards	will	be	presented	each	year.

Learn	more:
Share	your	views	on	the	Order	of	Yukon

-30-

Contact:

Michael	Edwards
Cabinet	Communications
867-633-7910
michael.edwards@gov.yk.ca

Joanna	Lilley
Communications,	Executive	Council	Office
867-667-5341
joanna.lilley@gov.yk.ca
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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